
Celebration of Van Mahotsav at TFRI, Jabalpur 

 Tropical Forest Research Institute, Jabalpur celebrated the Van Mahotsav on 

06/07/2021 at Bamboo Setum, at TFRI campus, Jabalpur.  During the observance of Van 

Mahotsav, the bamboo setum was strengthened by planting of different bamboo species 

collected from all over India. This bamboo setum will serve as a VMG for future 

multiplication programs.  During the event, Director, TFRI briefed about the need of 

celebration of Van Mahotsav and planting programmes. Further, the Director emphasized on 

development of value chain models by linking farmers, wood based industries and financial 

institutions which will fulfil the Honourable Prime Ministers statement on ‘Doubling farm 

income’. Value chain model especially on bamboo, which is having huge potential in Central 

India and there is a scope in increasing the productivity of bamboo in farmers’ field by 

supplying QPM of site specific bamboo species and appropriate cultivation techniques.  

Glimpse of Van Mahotsav observed at TFRI, Jabalpur 

 

 



 

 


